
The CARE Project in Collaboration with the 
Mississippi Early Hearing Detection and Intervention 
Program and Mississippi State Department of Health 

Presents:

Virtual Professional Learning Experience:
Changing the Culture of Communication 

Friday, January 24, 2025
9:00am-12:00pm CT

Come together with other Mississippi Professionals 
for a Virtual Experience full of sharing & learning!

The focus of this experience is to learn on a deeper level
about the Emotional Journey of Families. Discover
strategies and tools to help Change the Culture of

Communication when working with families!  

Communication Access can be requested through
registration.

To register: 
https://forms.gle/YBDpCPdWJQhJ1Nwc8

www.thecareproject.com
lara@thecareproject.com 

https://forms.gle/Zx4DuTXvLMooNLq69

